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Galloway Township, NJ – Some of the newest and most interesting independent films will be 
presented at a special event on Saturday, April 16, 2011 from 7 to 10 p.m. at the Noyes 
Museum of Art of The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey.  The Museum is located at 733 
Lily Lake Road in the Oceanville section of Galloway, just off Route 9.  
 
The evening will kick off at 7 p.m. with an exclusive showing of young filmmakers’ work followed 
at 8 p.m. by a selection of thought provoking shorts including Shoebox Redhead from New 
Jersey filmmaker Matthew Lawrence. There will also be an opportunity for attendees to meet 
with one of the filmmakers.  

The cost is $6 for the general public and free to Stockton students. This program is held in 
conjunction with the Cape May Film Festival. To learn more about the program, contact the Film 
Festival at 609-884-6700, or call the museum at 609.652.8848  

To purchase tickets go to www.noyesmuseum.org. 
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